
Hong Kong Railway Museum to be closed
temporarily

     The Hong Kong Railway Museum will be closed temporarily on July 31
(Wednesday) to continue the removal of an old tree by the Leisure and
Cultural Services Department, and reopen on August 1 (Thursday). Please note
that Tuesday is the museum's closing day.

     The Hong Kong Railway Museum is located at 13 Shung Tak Street, Tai Po
Market, Tai Po. For enquiries, please call 2653 3455.
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